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Elections to the Bureau of Women Parliamentarians  
 
 

The Forum of Women Parliamentarians is called upon to fill the vacant seats on the 
Bureau of Women Parliamentarians of:  
 

- one regional representative for the Twelve Plus Group (end of term: April 2023), 
following the resignation of Ms. L. Wall (New Zealand);  

 
- one regional representative for the African Group (end of term: April 2023) to 

replace Ms. S. Kihika (Kenya) who is no longer a member of parliament. 
 

Elections will be held on the basis of candidatures received from the respective 
Geopolitical Groups of Twelve Plus and Africa which should be submitted by 12 noon on 
Monday, 10 October to the Documents Control Service or by email to: postbox@ipu.org.  
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